
DALLASTOWN-YOE WATER AUTHORITY 

 AGENDA   

 
May 10, 2023 

  

          

I MEETING CALLED TO ORDER  
  

II PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  
  

III ACTION ON 4/12/23 MEETTNG MINUTES  
  

IV VISITORS  

 

V ENGINEER’S REPORT 

 

1. SR0074 (Hardees) Interconnect Project: All information that has been requested from CFA in 
support of the funding application submitted to the PA Small Water and Sewer Program has been 
provided to CFA by either Borough or HRG Staff. The PA DEP Public Water Supply Permit 
amendment remains in technical review. As part of the hydraulic modeling effort, we have worked 
with the Borough Staff to install pressure loggers at the meter station to provide information utilized 
to calibrate the model and perform fire flow analyses and simulations (further described below). 

2. Park Street Tank: The Public Water Supply Permit for the installation of a new tank mixer has been 
issued by PA DEP and is attached to this month’s agenda for reference. We have forwarded the 
approved Permit to I.K. Stoltzfus to ensure that all work which they quote to the Authority is 
performed in accordance with the Permit and its associated Special Conditions. Upon the receipt of 
updated quotes for the supply and installation of the new mixer equipment, the Authority can 
proceed with the proposed work. HRG will assist the Staff as needed in reviewing materials 
submittals and ensuring proper installation of the new equipment. We will also assist in any items to 
close out the Permit following installation and performance of testing required by the Special 
Conditions. 

3. Water System Model: HRG assisted the Staff in performing fire hydrant flow testing a various 
locations throughout the Authority’s system on April 21st. The results of the fire hydrant flow tests 
have been tabulated and are included as an attachment to this month’s agenda for reference. We 
were informed that during the hydrant testing, Red Lion was flushing their system and work was 
being performed on the Hardees Interconnect, though the test data obtained is sufficient for 
performing calibration of the model. HRG also returned the data loggers to the Staff which have 
since been re-installed at each interconnection with Red Lion to gather operating data which will be 
utilized in performing model simulations. With flushing of the D-Y system expected to start on May 
8th, we would like to gather data for at least one week of normal system operation after all flushing is 
completed and then utilize that data to perform the remainder of the modeling effort. Preliminary 
results of the project should become available in mid-June at the completion of all flushing activities.  

4. 70 S. Franklin Subdivision: A sketch plan was received by the Authority prior to last month’s 
meeting. We are awaiting the receipt of a formal Plan submission prior to performing additional 
services relative to this project.  

  

 



 

VI SOLICITOR’S REPORT 

• Verizon 
• T-Mobile 
• Other  

 

VII  MANAGER’S REPORT  

• Tank Level Report  
• Master Meter Reads  
• Other  

  

VIII ANY OTHER BUSINESS TO COME TO THE ATTENTION OF THE AUTHORITY 
 

IX APPROVAL OF BILLS  
  

X APPROVAL OF FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 

 

XI ADJOURNMENT   

 

 

 

  

  

  


